
 Anticipated Questions on System Office ASA Satisfaction Survey 

 

How will the data be used?   

This survey results will be used to affirm the services that you value and identify those areas where 
services and associated support to institutions can be improved. The ASA leadership team and the 
respective units will identify areas of strength and improvement to inform a continuous improvement 
plan at the level of each functional service area and in the ASA division as a whole. Continuous 
improvement plans could include opportunities for resource investment, professional development, 
coaching, as well as overall messaging, communication and service strategies. It is important to note 
that this data will not be used for the purposes of performance evaluation or to make budget decisions. 
This survey is in line with the regular accreditation pressure on campuses to assess their work, review 
the measurable results, and “close the loop” with action steps to improve continuously.   

Who Should Respond?  
 
The survey is initially being distributed to CAOs, CSAOs, and deans with subsequent distribution to many 
groups and individuals. Several “job title” lists (e.g., institutional research, transfer specialists, etc.) are 
being used, while individual contacts have also been identified within given service areas. Nonetheless, 
please share this memo and survey with your respective staff to ensure broad awareness and 
participation.  
 
Confidentiality:   
 
The survey is being conducted within Survey Monkey. Responses will be held confidentially and data will 
be aggregated overall and by institution type, position, and roles of respondents. The comprehensive 
survey results will be provided to ASA leadership and service-specific data will be provided to the 
respective staff in each service area. Any information that could lead to direct identification of an 
individual respondent will be removed.  However, please note that complete anonymity cannot be 
guaranteed.  For example, under Minnesota Statute, an employee identified in a survey comment or 
suggestion has access to all the data in the suggestion except the identity of the respondent.  
 
How Long Will It Take?  

The survey provides a brief sequence of closed- and open-ended questions for each of ASA’s service 
areas. You will be asked to identify the areas whose people or resources you interact with most 
frequently. The survey may take most individuals between 10-30 minutes, but possibly longer 
depending on how much you use ASA services. 

 


